From: Geoff Whiting

To: Kornhauser Kailey
Subject: Please Support SB 580
Date: Wednesday, April 10, 2019 9:59:25 PM

Please support SB 580 banning M44 cyanide devices. This is not how God wants us to treat
other creatures in this world. These devices are immoral in every sense.

Thank you.

Geoff Whiting / Joseph OR
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